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LOCAL SHERIFF'S, SHERIFF-ELECT CHITWOOD, DEPUTIES, FCSO EMPLOYEES AND FLAGLER 

COUNTY FIREFIGHTERS ENDORSE RICK STALY TO BE FLAGLER COUNTY'S NEXT SHERIFF 

Palm Coast, FL:  Rick Staly for Sheriff Campaign announces today that the Sheriff's of Putnam, Volusia, St. Johns and 
Brevard County  along with Flagler County deputies and support  employees and the Flagler County Professional 
Firefighters Association have endorsed Rick Staly to be Flagler County's next Sheriff. 
 

"It is my honor to be supported and endorsed by all nearby Sheriff's," said Staly. "I am especially honored and humbled 
that the men and women of the Flagler County Sheriff's Office have overwhelmingly voted to support my campaign."  As 
a result of the employee vote, the Coastal Florida Police Benevolent Association and the Public Employees Association 
have endorsed Rick Staly for Flagler County Sheriff.  The PBA and PEA represent the Flagler Sheriff's employees. "I am 
also honored that Flagler County Professional Firefighters Association has endorsed my campaign too," said Staly. 
 

St. John's County Sheriff David B. Shoar stated, "I have had the pleasure of knowing Rick for many years and I can attest 
to his dedication and devotion to public service. He exhibits integrity through action and displays a sense of diligence 
and commitment." 
 

Volusia County Sheriff Ben Johnson stated,  "Without hesitation I can say that Rick Staly is the best candidate for the 
job.  He is an experienced law-man who is well-rounded, honest and diligent. I am confident that he is the right person 
to lead the Flagler County Sheriff's Office." Volusia County Sheriff-elect Mike Chitwood added, "I look forward to 
working with Rick when he is Sheriff of Flagler County. The dirt bags will have no place to hide." 
 

Putnam County Sheriff Jeff Hardy added, "As Sheriff, I have worked with Rick on numerous occasions. I was impressed 
with his extensive knowledge and sound judgment. Rick always stood out as a leader among leaders. He brings an 
unmatched level of experience that will benefit all of the citizens of Flagler County." 
 

Brevard County Sheriff Wayne Ivey joined the other Sheriff's stating, "Rick Staly is a highly qualified, professional law 
enforcement officer who has proudly served and protected his community for over 40 years.  Rick has the right 
leadership experience and integrity needed to serve as Sheriff of Flagler County!!" 
 

"I am honored to be supported by all the nearby Sheriffs and their agencies that often assist our community," said Staly. 
"These are strong law and order Sheriff's that know me and my commitment to making our community safe.  Having 
their endorsement means that we will work well together supporting each other to make Northeast Florida, and 
specifically Flagler County, safe.  Criminals better watch out!" 
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